
Our Program is Growing  

At the end of the 2016-2017 school 

year, there were 390 students in our 

program.  At the end of the 2017-

2018 school year, we had 414 stu-

dents.  We are currently serving 344 

students; this is up from 278, at this 

same time, last year.   

On September 17, 2018 we chartered a bus to attend the 

Annual Hispanic Youth Leadership Summit at the College of 

Southern Idaho, Twin Falls campus.  Forty- eight students 

attended leadership workshops.  Three of our seniors inter-

viewed with colleges and received scholarships from Lewis 

Idaho Hispanic Youth Leadership Summit 

Parent Action Committee 

Fall 2018 Updates 

Migrant Education Program 

M i n i d o k a  C o u n t y  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t  # 3 3 1  

We have established a very 

vibrant Parent Action 

Committee (PAC) that helps 

out with district needs.  They 

were recently featured on the 

front page of the Times News 

We will be hosting our Fall 

District Bilingual Family Out-

reach event on November 

16th from 5:30-8 pm: dinner 

will be served from 7-8 PM.  

Sessions being offered are: 

Kindergarten Readiness, 

Apps for student’s electronic 

devices, How to Access Stu-

dent information on Pow-

erschool, and Dual credit 

Bilingual Family Outreach 


